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From: Wolfpeach hahaha 
Sent: Thursday, September 9, 2021 3:40:11 PM
To: Bethany Wolbrecht-Dunn; City Council 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Affordable Housing?
Sensitivity: Normal

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click l inks or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content
is safe.

I work at Central Market Shoreline and qualify for low income housing. I am also lucky enough to have a section 8 voucher.  

Do you honestly think anyone with a REAL job could afford to live in the Current?
Come on. What a scam!

That building is supposed to have 10 units that are AFFORDABLE for WORKING class people!! Seniors can't even afford these rents!
The management company should have reached out to the Central Market as we have SEVERAL hard working individuals who would love to be
able to walk across the street to work!!!
Many qualify for the MFTE program, but the rent is way too high to sustain for any individual trying to get by. ($1200 to $1400??)
Shame on you and shame on the city of Shoreline for just following along like lemmings. Not taking a stand on homelessness and truly creating
affordable housing.

Y'all have yourself a nice week and know that karma will catch up with y'all !!!!

Regards,
Katie Wolf
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